
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 

DECISION 
 
Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended) 
 
Approval of Details Granted 
 
Address:  
Fisher Street Shaft Site 
2-6 Catton Street & 
1-2 Fisher Street 
London 
WC1R 
 
Proposal: 
Details of colour of cladding required by condition 1 of Approval under the Crossrail Act 2008 
Sch 7 Ref 2011/5407/P dated 16/12/2011(for Submission under Schedule 7 of the Crossrail 
Act 2008 for erection of head house building, installation of cladding to form screening to north 
and south of site, installation of artificial lighting equipment, and associated works (CAM/3/4).)  
Drawing Nos: Cover Letter from Crossrail dated 24th November 2017, C360-SKC-T-RGN-
CR086_WS095-50001 and C350-SKC-A-DDC-CR086_SH003_Z-20502 Rev P01 
 
The Council has considered your application and decided to grant approval. 
 
Informative(s): 
 
1  Reasons for granting: 

 
The applicant has previously submitted details for the colour of the cladding for the 
Head House as approved under 2016/6208/P, this previous consent approved 
RAL7035 which is a dusty grey, however it is now proposed to change it to 
RAL7000 which is a slightly darker shade of grey. It is considered this change is 
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minor compared to the previously approved detail and no objection is raised to the 
use of RAL7000. The proposed details are therefore in accordance with paragraph 
6(2), of Schedule 7 to the Crossrail Act 2008. 
 

2  You are advised that all conditions relating to planning permission 2011/54097/P 
dated 16/12/2011 which needs to be submitted, have been approved 
 

 
In dealing with the application, the Council has sought to work with the applicant in a 
positive and proactive way in accordance with paragraphs 186 and 187 of the National 
Planning Policy Framework. 
 
You can find advice about your rights of appeal at: 
 
http://www.planningportal.gov.uk/planning/appeals/guidance/guidancecontent 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
David Joyce 
Director of Regeneration and Planning 
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